
Welcome PFAC  
Patient and Family Advisory Council  

.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our next PFAC meeting will 
be April 11, 2019 and we 
welcome any suggestions. 
Please use the form below to 
submit a request for a topic 
of discussion at the next 
meeting. Please keep in 
mind you may be asked to 
come and present your idea 
to the council for review and 
discussion.  

Agenda Request 
(tear off and return to the office) 
 

Presenter: 
_______________________________ 

Phone #: 
_______________________________ 

Short Summary of the Subject: 

 

 

Issues Related to the Subject: 

 

 

 

PFAC                                             
(Patient and Family Advisory Council) 

Haller & Hug, PC 12/13/2018 Edition 1, Volume 4 

 

Why are Advanced Directives Important 

 Makes your wishes known 
 Makes it easier on loved ones 
 Keeps focus on quality of life 
 Peaceful end of life 

 

Advanced Directives 

Are legal documents that allow you to spell out your 
decisions about end-of-life care ahead of time. They 
give you a way to tell your wishes to family, friends, 
and health care professionals and to avoid confusion 

later on. 

What are we working on?  
 Building a HRA that is useful and easy to understand 
 Educating Patients on the changes required to meet Medicare standards 
 Establishing care protocols for mental health, fall risk, and general health assessments 
 

 

 What options are available? 

 Five Wishes 
 AARP – Michigan 
 U of M   
 Lots of other options on the internet 

 

On December 13, 2018 Haller & Hug, PC had our 
PFAC meeting for obtaining input and guidance on 
how to improve the patient and family experience. 
This newsletter will serve as a way for us to 
communicate the outcomes of these meetings. This 
newsletter can be found here in the office and will be 
posted on our website @ hallerandhug.com 
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